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The Big Barn Preschool

	888 S. Roselle Road, Schaumburg, IL, 60193

	847/895-3257



	Pesticide Policy
 In compliance with the State of Illinois Licensing Standards, The Big Barn Preschool’s Pesticide policy is as follows:
1. Chemicals for insect and rodent control shall be applied in minimal amounts and not when children are present.
2. Toys and other items handled by children will be removed before pesticides are applied.
3. Children will not be allowed to return to treated area within 2 hours after pesticide application.
4. Commercial products shall be applied by a licensed pest control operator and shall meet all standards of the Department of Public Health.
5. A record or any pesticides used shall be maintained at the facility.
6. The center shall notify all parents or guardians before a pesticide application and maintain a registry of parents who wish to receive written notification when we will receive a pesticide application. 
I have received and read the above pesticide information.
Child’s Name ____________________________________________________________
Parent Signature__________________________________________ Date ___________________________
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